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•Wednesday night 9/10, 6:30 pm 
Social and Meeting at 7:00pm

• "Blowing in the Wind" with Paula 
Catave, fascinating presentation about 
weathervanes with examples
• And to continue with the blowing in 
the wind theme, members are asked to 
bring in labeled seeds, herbs, 
vegetables or fruits from their gardens 
that they wish to share. 

• Monday day 9/15 -  Tea at Noon 
and Meeting at 12:30pm

• "Wildflowers along the Cape Cod 
Canal", lecture about the aesthetic/
practical sides of these plants by a 
Cape Cod Canal Ranger

• Sally Z will present a Mass Design ‘ 
Welcome Fall’ in Victorian Style

• SEPT 13th FIELD TRIP
 Visit two South Coast Nurseries in the 
morning and lunch at Westport Winery 
or restaurant in the area. Time/place 
for departure TBD

•  PLYMOUTH ART IN BLOOM  at 
the Plymouth Guild for the Arts - Sept 
26, 27, 28

Events & Upcoming 

Meetings

     Aptucxet Garden Club of Bourne      
!   !     ‘Great Clubs aren't born they're grown ~ come grow with us!’

     It’s Back to School, No Back to GARDEN CLUB!! Welcome old and new members  
              September 2014
  OCTOBER PLANT AND BAKE SALE    
 OCTOBER 4TH   --    9 AM - NOON
POCASSET COMMUNITY BUILDING (Barlow’s Landing)

Members are asked to ‘ Start Digging’ and to 
bring 1 or 2, 6” pots to the Community 
building, all labeled with popsicle sticks.  
And don’t forget the Bake Sale.  

Congratulations to all the winners   
at the Barnstable Fair 
 (Judy Sheehy’s winning design on the left, Special Exhibit on the 
right by Carolee Packard )

Club Garden -   2nd place with a 90 plus by Cathy Kert,        
Laverne Newman, Carolee Packard
Meredith Chase - Container Garden  -  3rd place
Carolee Packard - Special Exhibit - HM
Design Division 
Judy Sheehy  -  1st place 
Carolee Packard -  2nd with a 90 plus design
Sally Zeghibe -  2nd with a 90 plus design and Laverne 
Collard Award

! CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL!



! !            Newsletter Editor Betsy Woodley   (betsy.woodley95@gmail.com) 
         Visit The Aptucxet Garden Club Website www.aptucxetgardenclub.com

SAVE THE DATE : 

OCTOBER 8: JOINT MEETING 
“Tulipmania” at the church with 
social at 6:30, meeting at 8 pm.

NOVEMBER 8th, Ikebana 
Workshop with Kaye Vosburgh.  
There will be two sessions: 10 am - 
noon and 1:30 - 3:30.  Prepaid $40 
for members and $50 for others 
which covers all items.  Limit 10 
per session.  At the Bourne 
Library.  

AND OTHER NEWS:

Yearbooks will not be 
hand- delivered this year 
in August, but will be 
available at the 
September meetings. 

Another reason to attend 
besides the fact that the 
meetings look fabulous. 

And to some sad notes - Two 
former club members have 
passed away this summer: 
Miriam  (Mim) Dubuque and Kay 
Towne both of whom were very 
active in the club.  Our 
thoughts are with their 
families.  
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MORE FROM 
BARNSTABLE 
FAIR 

Club Garden -  
2nd place 90 plus.  

Thanks to Cathy 
Kert, Laverne 
Newman, and 
Carolee Packard

Events & Upcoming 

Meetings

Here is Sally Zeghibe’s fabulous arrangement that won the 
Laverne Collard Floral Design Award at the Fair.  Way to go 
Sally ! 


